
WW

MAINE YANKEE
321 Old Ferry Rd, Wiscasset, Maine 04578

February 28, 2007
MN 07-005 RA-07-010

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Attention: Document Control Desk
Director, Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington D.C. 20555-0001

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309, 72-30 and 71-0465)
(b) Maine Yankee letter to USNRC, MN-05-010, dated February 28, 2005,

Submittal of Revision 4 to the Maine Yankee License Termination Plan

Subject: Periodic Update to the Maine Yankee License Termination Plan, Revision 4

Gentlemen:

In Reference (b), Maine Yankee submitted Revision 4 to the Maine Yankee License Termination
Plan. In accordance with 10, CFR 50.71(e), Maine Yankee hereby provides notification that no
changes have been necessary to Revision 4, of the Maine Yankee License Termination Plan since
its submittal.

We trust this information is satisfactory. Should you have any questions regarding this
information, please contact me.

Sincerely,

James Connell,
Site Vice President
Maine Yankee Atomic Power Company

Attachment

cc: Mr. M. C. Roberts, NRC Region 1 Inspector
Mr. J. R. Hall, NRC NMSS Project Manager.
Mr. C. Pray, State of Maine, Nuclear Safety Advisor
Mr. P. J. Dostie, State of Maine, Inspector Division of Health Engineering
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